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MAYOR MICHAEL S. YENNI ANNOUNCES LAUNCH OF NEW CITY OF KENNER OFFICIAL 

WEBSITE 
 

Upon taking office in July of 2010, Mayor Mike Yenni acknowledged that one of his top 
priorities was to revamp and launch a city website that facilitated effective interaction 
between his administration, the City Council, and the citizens, residents, businesses and 
visitors in the City of Kenner. Given the rapid growth and major advances in the 
technological industry, Mayor Yenni recognized the trends with regard to e-government 
and its increasing prevalence within all levels of government. He saw the need for a 
stronger web-presence for the City of Kenner and knew that this would be accomplished 
with a newer and more user-friendly website.  
 
The new website was launched today, August 1, 2011, and is accessible via the following 
address: www.kenner.la.us.  In an effort to maintain access to public information, all 
contracts, public notices, meeting agendas, adopted legislation, and current events are 
available for public viewing.  Furthermore, links to the Municipal Code of Ordinances, the 
City of Kenner Home Rule Charter, Municode, and pertinent ordinances commonly 
referenced are available as well. 
 
Mayor Yenni said “It is my hope that the launch of a newer, more user-friendly website will 
provoke a higher level of web-based interaction between the City of Kenner government 
and the individuals and businesses that we serve.” 
 
For any questions regarding the website or for more information, please contact the 
Department of Information Technology and Telecommunications at (504) 468-6655. 
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